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In June, crews continued applying mastic 
patching in South Stone Ridge and Horizon 
Hill for cape sealing scheduled for August. 
Mastic is used to level transverse cracks in 
the roadway. Crews have used a total of 
47,250 lbs. of mastic this year.

On June 15th, a motor vehicle accident 
involving a semi caused damage to 
Bunnell Hill Road. Crews temporarily 
blocked the road while making repairs.

Heavy rains and flooding in June washed 
out soil on Weidner Road, creating a drop-
off of several feet. Crews replaced the soil 
and graded the ditch. Additionally, crews 
used two loads of rip rap to repair the 
washed-out ditch at Crown Pointe and 
Bunnell Hill Road.

During the first week of June, crews 
graded the rear side of the gravel bins 
at Patricia Allyn Park to create space 
for storing the millings from roadwork 
in Stone Ridge. The millings will be used 
under guardrails throughout the township.

As weather permitted, crews installed two 
driveway pipes and dug one ditch in June.

The new Dodge 4500 service truck arrived 
and was outfitted with a Kanphade service 
bed. This truck will carry all standard tools 
used on most job sites, allowing crews to 
access the tools while towing the Bobcat. 
This truck replaces a 2006 Ford F-250 
pickup truck.
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